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September Fun Facts

September’s name comes from the Latin word septem, meaning “seven.”
This month had originally been the seventh month of the early Roman
calendar.
September is National Happy Cat Month
September 11� National Hug Your Hound Day
September 13� Kids Take Over the Kitchen Day
September 19� International Talk Like a Pirate Day
September 24� National Punctuation Day

If you’d like to share your favorite memory about your loved one in the monthly newsletter

please email gocpomc@yahoo.com. All request must be received by 6PM on the 25th of the

month

https://www.almanac.com/content/origin-month-names
mailto:gocpomc@yahoo.com


National Day of Remembrance

During The National Day of Remembrance for Homicide Victims

advocates and community members commemorate murder victims and

surviving family members. The day also honors the work of organizations

that provide services, including support, advocacy, and counseling for

families, individuals and communities coping with homicide-related

deaths.



Happy Heavenly Birthday

Richard D. McGann

Robbie Martin

Stewart Ayon

Johnny F. Gollette

Robert Richard Padilla

Mika C. Bissett

Bret Walker Fuit

Michael Palencia

Jazmin A. Toledo

Fred James Leglar

DavidWilliamWitmer

James (Jimmy) Plaza Jr.

Janessa Joclyn Smith

Carlesha Unique Renae Lewis

Kimberly Gonsalez

Aldo Noe Cabanillas

Audrey Smith Stoeckle

Timothy Michael Lynch

Nathan Moreau

Robert P. Smith

Jockla FayeWhitmore

Andrew David Bagby

Jerald Eugene Svec



Rebecca JanWilenius

Vincent G. Bejar

IanWilliams

Gladys L. Benson

Thank you to Anita Sanchez for always sending our Birthday Cards



Forever Remembered

Angelversaries

Dean J. Gamboa

Vincent G. Bejar

Nathan Moreau

Danielle Faith Voisine

John Patrick Caulfield

Robert (Bob) Fiebrantz

Shaun Gustavo Gomez

Shane Patterson

Jeremy KennethWilder

WendyWeiker-Gordon

Lisa Anne Frost

Dean Michael Vincent Martinez

Richard Jurado Jr.

Ronald R. Robertson

Judy Elizabeth Lloyd

James Cordero

Johnny Blunt

Julia Borboa

Rick Anderson

Michael Martin

Bob Nava

Gabriela Lopez



Armando Hernandez

Arthur "Billy" Boucher

Louis Justin Diaz

Chris Barta

Blake Donald Lundquist

Nicholas Acosta

Thank you to Christine Persall for sending out our

Angelversary Cards.

Thank you to Shirley Tapia for answering the hotline.

Please send your love and prayers to Anita Lewis for the

passing of her mom.



Announcements and Information

National Day of Remembrance Picnic

When: September 24th 2023

Time: 1PM-4PM

Place: Clark Regional Park

Grief Retreat Weekend

Parents Of Murdered Children is hosting a Grief Retreat Weekend from October 6-8,

2023, in Cincinnati, Ohio. The cost is $154.00 for the whole weekend. We do have

scholarships available. Any questions, please call Bev @ (513) 721-5683 or E-mail

bwarnock@pomc.org*

Monthly Support Meetings

Every 2nd Wednesday of the month at 6:30pm. Please come join us. This step in your

journey will be one of the toughest. We are here to support you as you go - because we

understand. POMC provides the on-going emotional support needed to help families

and friends of those who have died by violence facilitate the reconstruction of a "new

life" and to promote a healthy resolution. Not only does POMC help survivors deal with

their acute grief but also helps with the criminal justice system. Call for Location

714-999-7123 Email: gocpomc@yahoo.com

Need to Talk (It is important to reach out when you need to!)

All are board members and bilingual. Mary Bennet 714-264-2690 Please send text first.

Martha Dewar 714- 306-9166 Letty Gutierrez 714-601-9699 Please be mindful of times

as these lines go directly to the members above.

mailto:gocpomc@yahoo.com


Support Greater Orange County

Ways to support your local POMC

-Time

-Monetary Donations

-Join the Board

-Donations of items for events

● Water

● Food

● Gift items

● Tissues

● Decorations for events

-



If interested in joining the board please reach out to Debra

Diz0n-Hernandez🙂



Directory

Board Members

Chapter Leader:

Debra Dizon-Hernandez: email: Debraus22@gmail.com (In memory of Jonathan Dizon)

Co Leader:

Martha Dewar: marthad@roadrunner.com (In memory of Sarah)

Secretary:

Faye Jenkins: Email: gsmommy@yahoo.com (In memory of Quiana and Jan)

Treasurer:

John Maldonado: Email: maldoman28@gmail.com, (In memory of Matthew Maldonado)

Board Member

Lauren Stewart: (In memory of Cody)

Greater Orange County POMC:

714-999-7132

gocpomc@yahoo.com

www.gocpomc.com

Homicide Victim Services Supervisor:

Melissa Melgar- mmelgar@waymakersoc.org

POMC National Headquarters: 888-818-POMC

635 West 7th St. Suite 307, Cincinnati, OH 45203

www.pomc.org

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE

mailto:Debraus22@gmail.com
mailto:marthad@roadrunner.com
mailto:gsmommy@yahoo.com
mailto:maldoman28@gmail.co
mailto:gocpomc@yahoo.com
http://www.gocpomc.com
mailto:mmelgar@waymakersoc.org
http://www.pomc.org
http://www.gocpomc.org/


Membership is Open to those who have been cruelty bereaved by the murder of a loved

one. Professionals who are in frequent contact with grieving families are also welcome to

join.

POMC National Headquarters

635 West 7th St. Suite 307 Cincinnati, OH 45203

Toll Free (888)818-POMCWebsite: www.pomc.org

PARENTS OF MURDERED CHILDREN


